
Conservation Commission Minutes 

Meeting – September 27, 2012 

 

Present: Paul Sokoloski, Louis Misiun, Jr., Ben Bryne 

 

Minutes of the August 2012 meeting were reviewed and approved by Paul and Ben, who were present 

at that meeting. Louis abstained, as he had not been present. 

 

Old Business: none 

 

New Business: 

        Notice of Intent (DEP #142-0193) 

        Present: David McKay – Weston & Sampson 

Mr. McKay presented the scope of work planned for improvements to several spots along River Road. 

The Commission approved the plans. 

 

Site Visits:  none 

 

Other items for discussion: At the request of the Accountant that the Commission authorize a member 

to be the signatory for all bills presented for payment. The Commission voted to designate the 

Facilitator (or Chairperson, if one is selected) as the signatory. 

 

The next meeting will be October 25, 2012, if one is needed. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Phelps 


